
 
 

7th & 8th Grade Band 
Evening Marching Rehearsal with KHS Marching Knights 

 

 

Date:   Tuesday, September 19, 2023 

 

Time:   5:30 – 7:45 pm 

 

Location:  Kaneland High School Football Stadium 

 

Meeting Place: HARTER MIDDLE SCHOOL BAND ROOM for Attendance 

 

On Tuesday, September 19th, we are rehearsing with the High School Marching Band to prepare 

for our performance on September 22nd.  We will meet in the Middle School Band Room at 

5:30pm to take attendance and pick up the equipment we need for rehearsal.  At 5:45pm, we will 

board busses and head to the High School for our rehearsal.   

 

You will need to bring the following things with you: 

Instrument 

Music (Star Spangled Banner, Kaneland School Song, Havana) 

Lyre 

Flip Folder 

(Eyes With) Pride 

 

We are practicing outside.  Wear appropriate clothing as it may be chilly that evening.  Be sure to 

wear shoes with laces and backs.  No sandals, slides or Crocs. 

 

This is a mandatory rehearsal.  If you are not going to be there, I need a note from your parents 

stating why you will not be able to attend by Monday, September 18th.   I would like to invite 

parents to attend the performance part of this rehearsal, which should begin about 7:00pm.  Both 

the middle school and high school will perform their half time shows, so this would be a great 

opportunity to see both bands. 

 

The busses will return to the Middle School at 7:45pm.  You need to have a pre-arranged ride pick 

you up at 7:45pm, no later at the Middle School.  Please have your parents pick you up and drop 

you off at the south entrance of the Middle School by the band room (Door 18).  Please do not 

park in the bus lane while waiting for the busses. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact me at 630/466-8400 x77469 or email at 

10487@kaneland.org. 

mailto:10487@kaneland.org

